
NOTICE  
 

REVIEW OF WESTNET RAIL’S  
FLOOR AND CEILING COSTS FOR CERTAIN RAIL LINES  

 
The Economic Regulation Authority has begun a review of WestNet Rail’s (WNR) 
proposed revised floor and ceiling costs for the rail lines listed below and is inviting 
public submissions on the company’s proposals.  
 
BACKGROUND  
 
WNR submitted its proposed revised costs to the Authority on 16 October 2008 for 
determination under the Railways (Access) Code 2000 (Code). These costs, subject to 
the Authority’s determination, are expected to apply for three years from 1 July 2009.  
The rail lines included in WNR’s submission are those assessed by the Authority in 
2007, with the addition of a line from Kwinana to Soundcem.  The lines are:  
 
• Kwinana to Bunbury Inner Harbour, 
 
• Brunswick to Premier,  
 
• Forrestfield to Kalgoorlie,  
 
• Kalgoorlie to Leonora,  
 
• Kalgoorlie to Esperance,  
 
• terminal ends, 
 
• Kwinana to Soundcem, and 
 
• three rail lines in the grain network.  
 
WNR’s submission is available on the Authority’s web site.   
 
COSTING MODEL 
 
WNR has updated its regulatory costing model, a public version of which has been 
included in its submission (and which is also available on the Authority’s web site).  The 
Authority engaged PricewaterhouseCoopers to review the WNR model to ensure that 
the model template was properly formulated.  

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/3/720/48/floor__ceiling_.pm


PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS  
 
All submissions to the Authority should be in electronic and hard copy form and be 
received by 4.00pm (Western Standard Time) on Friday 5 December 2008.  
 
Written submissions should be mailed to:  
 
Mr Jeremy Threlfall  
Assistant Director Rail  
Economic Regulation Authority  
PO Box 8469  
Perth BC WA 6849  
 
Electronic submissions should be made to: railnetworks@era.wa.gov.au 
 
In general, submissions made to the Authority will be treated as in the public domain and 
placed on the Authority’s web site, www.era.wa.gov.au. 
 
Where an interested party wishes to make a submission in confidence, it should clearly 
indicate the parts of the submission for which confidentially is claimed and specify in 
reasonable detail the basis for the claim. Any claim of confidentiality will be considered in 
accordance with the provisions of section 50 of the Code.  
 
The publication of a submission on the Authority’s web site shall not be taken as 
indicating that the Authority has knowledge either actual or constructive of the contents 
of a particular submission and, in particular, whether the submission in whole or part 
contains information of a confidential nature and no duty of confidence will arise for the 
Authority.  
 
 

For further information please contact:  
General Inquiries  
Mr Jeremy Threlfall  
Assistant Director Rail  
Ph: +61 8 9213 1900  
Fax: +61 8 9213 1999  

Media Inquiries  
Mr Paul Byrne  
Ph: +61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452  

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE  
CHAIRMAN  
24 October 2008 
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